
 

 

 

 

July 19, 2024 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am pleased to recommend Pauly Jail Building Company based on their outstanding 

performance during our recent project at Mason County Jail in Ludington, MI. Pauly Jail 

Building Company has been a trusted partner of Granger Construction for over a decade, 

consistently demonstrating exceptional skill, professionalism, and dedication throughout our 

collaborations. 

 

During the project at Mason County Jail, Pauly Jail was tasked with installing a security mesh 

on the mezzanine level of four day rooms, all while operating within an active facility. They 

exhibited unwavering commitment to delivering high-quality workmanship, adhering strictly 

to project timelines, and ensuring the delivery of a secure, top-notch product. Their 

meticulous attention to detail and adept problem-solving skills in navigating the challenges of 

renovating within an existing facility were crucial to the project's successful completion. 

 

Beyond their technical proficiency, Pauly Jail exhibited excellent interpersonal skills, 

maintaining effective communication with both Granger Construction and the on-site staff. 

This fostered a positive and collaborative work environment, enhancing overall project 

efficiency and satisfaction. 

 

Based on their exceptional performance on this project, I am confident that Pauly Jail 

Building Company will continue to be a valuable asset on future endeavors. They possess the 

requisite skills and experience to execute projects at the highest level. I wholeheartedly 

recommend Pauly Jail without reservation and am certain they will contribute significantly to 

the success of any future projects. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (231) 414-3889 or 

dmoomey@grangerconstruction.com if you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dylan Moomey 

Project Manager 

Granger Construction 


